
October 24, 2007

Traffic reduced to one lane on Highway 22 east of Drayton
Valley
Drayton Valley... 
Traffic on Highway 22 to the east side of the North Saskatchewan River will be reduced to one-lane
alternate traffic Oct. 26 between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. for soil testing. 

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and to obey all signs and flag people.
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For general information, please contact:

Afzal Piracha
Bridge Engineer, Barrhead
780-305-2417

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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